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This is Young Park, Ph. D., Senior Scientist Department of Orthodontics.  Janet Wolforth has 

been performing ovariectomy on mice for our projects since 2011.  We plan to continue studying 

ovariectomized mice for female hormone roles on MMP induction in degenerative TMJ Disease 

and we are interested in having Janet continue to provide the assistance to our lab or have 

assistance from members of a team that she has trained to perform this procedure.  As you know, 

it is very important to have procedures performed in a manner that is consistent.  Having one 

person we can trust to perform the procedures for us is a vital part of our project. 

 

I believe you will find her background and skills very valuable. 

 

Regards, 

Young N. Park 
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